
PEA Committee 

From: 	 BIG Fellahs Ent. <bigfellahs@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, December 06, 2017 7:24 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 (PEA-2(19). Appointment of Carl Adolpho III to the Molokai Planning Commission 

Good Morning, 

I am writing this in SUPPORT of Carl Adolpho Ill's, appointment to the 

Planning Commission Board for Molokai. 

Being that Carl (aka Manu) is a local born, I have known him almost all of 

my life, however, I have had the opportunity to work with him and along 

side him for the past 5 years. Manu brings a lot to the table, especially 

when it comes to our island. His love and passion for this island and 

community is evident in his actions. Manu will bring his best at 

everything he is involved in. He will be able to bring honesty, and 

integrity to our planning commission, which is what we need! 

I am in support of Manu being appointed. Please take my testimony into 

consideration. 

Thank you very much! 

Piilani Augustiro 

BIG Fellahs Ent. 
PJ & Piilani Augustiro 
PO Box 1614 * Kaunakakai, HI 96748 
Tel# 808.553.5276 
Cell# 808.658.1404 (Pii) or 808.336.0529 (PJ) 
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